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To our Tannaghmore School Community,

We are delighted to relaunch our ‘Friends of Tannaghmore’ group. We are inviting all
members of our school family to join, parents, grandparents, parents of past pupils, anyone
in our locality who feels they can give their time to our school.

What will the group do?
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‘Friends of Tannaghmore’ will provide a way for all members of our community to
work towards creating the best learning experience for our children as well as
providing a way that we as a school can give something back to the community.

We have recently become a registered charity and plan to raise as much funds as
possible for the children in our school. We hope to do this through fundraising
events, sponsorship etc.

Tannaghmore has a rich history and has always been a central part of life in this area.
It is an exciting time as in a few years we approach our 200 years as a school. We will
be preparing lots of celebrations for this event.

At various times in the school year we sometimes need extra hands, Sports Day, First
Communion etc.

We are currently working towards developing our outdoor spaces and would be very
grateful for any support or advice if it is an area you have experience of.

We are aware that people lead busy lives and it is not always possible to find time for
everything. But if you are able to help out at all, your time and effort would be very much
appreciated.

The launch of our new Friends of Tannaghmore is at: Monday 20™" November 7pm

All are welcome!

We look forward to seeing you.






